American Legion Riders
Chapter 694
P. O. Box 565
Marina, CA 93933

Minutes — February 17,2014
Chapter President Jon Baker called the meeting to order at 6:1 7 PM.
Rituals were recited.
The minutes of the January meeting were approved as presented.

Janet Wagner gave the Treasurer’s report, noting a balance of $1,047.16. The report was
approved.

Chapter members welcomed new members Jim and Margaret Paity, who were introduced
by Sgt-at-Arms Carlos Estrada.

Vice President Gary Deaton thanked all who participated in the Davenport ride. and the
funeral services for Charles Price. He invited members to participate in the Monterey Bay
HOG ride to Mariposa on February 23.

Chaplain Mary Estrada again thanked members for their participation in the Four
Chaplains service and luncheon which was held on February 1. Mary also noted that plot
plans for the Veterans cemetery are now available.

Ride Coordinator Tony Wagner advised that the Chapter will not have a run on June 14,
due to a conflict with the District 28 Anniversary activities scheduled for that same
weekend. He is still planning the Geo Cache Run scheduled for July 19, and the Post to
Post Along the Coast Run on October 5. and noted that advertising for these two events
will be available for distribution in the very near future.

President Jon Baker reviewed calendar dates noted above, and mentioned forthcoming
rides planned by other ALR Chapters. Additionally. President Jon noted:

s The Chapter 69 All Veterans Dinner, Saturday, March 22, Veterans Memorial
Building, Hollister:

e The ALR Alliance met on February 10 in Hollister to discuss forthcoming events
and review the 2014 calendar.

e The MIM Fundraiser, March 8, Post 694, 5-9PM.



President Jon led a brief discussion on the request from a Troop 134 Boy Scout who is
working on his Eagle Scout badge. The Scout wanted to know if he could take over the
Post recycle for a short time in order to fund his project. Members agreed, and Chaplain
Mary will contact the Scoulmaster.

President Jon led the group in a discussion re choosing the delegates for the ALR
Convention in Escondido on April 11-13, 2014. The Chapter elected Carlos Estrada,
Tony Wagner, and Janet Wagner to serve as Chapter 694 delegates this year. (MSC)

The group also discussed supporting the ALR District 28 Poker Run & Casino Night on
June 14, 2014. Our Chapter will donate $250 to sponsor a table for the event. Proceeds
from the event will ultimately be donated to the Wounded Warrior Project. (MSC)

The next Chapter meeting is March 17. 2014, at 6PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM.

Susan Baker, Secretary
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